
 

 

Kindergarten  Friday Fun Club had a pleasant surprise on their last Friday meeting. One 
student,  Tyler Gardner, had his  mother and grandmother help to make this meeting 
extra special by giving each student member a “St. Stephen Class of 2011 Kindergarten 
Friday Fun Club” t-shirt. Teacher, Mrs. Lynn Ortiz, truly enjoyed the enthusiasm and 
wonderful memories made with her students and their families this year. 


